
Year 1 
Our week ahead - 15/03/21 

Here is what we will be learning this week: 

● English – learning through the story ‘Where the wild things are’ by Maurice Sendak. 

● Maths - practicing addition and subtraction skills using a range of resources to show understanding. 

● Handwriting - Writing all the letters, lowercase and capital letters, in their letter families. 

● Phonics/spelling - ‘c’ written as ‘c’ (cat), ‘k’ (kid), ‘ck (clock)’, ‘ch’ (chemist). 


